26 August 2009
Charmian Smith

Food Writer, Editorial Department

Allied Press

52 Stuart Street

Dunedin, Otago
Dear Charmian
Re:  Tea in Otago/Southland 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our tea company which is based in Queenstown.  We offer an extensive range of beautiful loose leaf teas in our own private label range called Stir Tea.  Our teas are selected from the main tea growing regions throughout the world and hand packaged in Queenstown.  We sell our tea throughout New Zealand via our online store found at www.teaglobal.co.nz or selected outlets throughout the country.   Many of your readers have already discovered our tea at the Cromwell and Queenstown Farmers markets held throughout summer and are now regular customers.
We regularly introduce new teas into our range and one tea from our new release which I thought you might find of particular interest is our Black Tea Plum (this is based on your recent comments on the Vanilla tea appearing in the paper).   I enclose a packet for you to try along with four other teas from our new release and our every popular Earl Grey Supreme.  The different colour umbrellas on each packet represent the different classes of tea e.g the green umbrella is the green tea category, the white umbrella is our white tea selection, the red umbrella is our herbal tea range etc.
I enclose a list of our full range along with some further information on myself.  I also enclose a copy of the latest Dish magazine with an article on Tea in New Zealand (page 27) which you may find of interest.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Wishing you a fine measure of tea.

Yours faithfully

TEA GLOBAL LIMITED

Michelle Casson

Director
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